
Notice is hereby given on the delisting of KenolKobil Plc from 
the Nairobi Securities Exchange effective August 23, 2019.  
This follows the acquisition of 100% of issued shares of KenolKobil 
Plc by Rubis Énergie S.A.S consequently disqualifying the company 
from operating as a listed entity in line with the provisions of the 
Capital Markets (Securities) (Public Offers Listings and Disclosures) 
Regulations 2002. The delisting has been approved by the Capital 
Markets Authority. 

All shareholders, investors and the general public are advised to take 
note of the delisting. 

 For more information please contact:

Nairobi Securities Exchange Plc
The Exchange Building, 55 Westlands Road

P. O. Box 43633-00100
Nairobi

Email: info@nse.co.ke
Tel: +254 (020) 283 1000
Website: www.nse.co.ke
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